

Monday, 15 December 2014 00:00 - Last Updated Monday, 29 December 2014 14:43

Written by Diane Deardorff

Subdivision Plans:
There were no plans presented.
Business from the Floor:
Resident John Peters asked the Supervisors for their support with the bridge replacement plans to keep it away from his tree. Several residents suggested to him to contact the media or a Historical Protection group.
Old Business:
Supervisor Jeff Propps made a motion to adopt the 2015 Budget as presented. Supervisor Harlen Anderson, Jr. seconded the motion.
Supervisor Dan McGregor reminded residents of the coupon for the Festival of Lights at Rocky Ridge Park.
It is available on the website or in the Township Office.



